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Union Minister of Road Transport and Highways Shri Oscar Fernandes called on the 

Governor of Arunachal Pradesh, Lt General (Retd) Nirbhay Sharma at Raj Bhavan, 

Itanagar on 3rd October 2013. Discussion took place on various issues related to 

roads and highways of Arunachal Pradesh. 

Highlighting the importance of good conditioned roads for the overall development of 

the State viz. Health, Education, Transport, Tourism, Trade and Commerce etc., HE 

the Governor emphasized timely completion of the ongoing roads and highway 

projects, in the State. 

The Governor expressed the requirement of single window clearances from MoEF to 

reduce the inordinate delays in the projects. Further the Governor also felt there 

should be a single agency for effective monitoring of all the roads & highway projects 

undergoing in the State. 

The issue of timely submission of DPRs, Technical Evaluation of projects, inclusion 

of certain critical machineries/equipments and co-ordination with BSNL etc. were 

touched upon in the discussion.  
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